Ciineyt Yavuzcan

From: Gaurav Dhwaj <gaurav.dhwaj@amtron.in>

Sent: Salt 26 Nisan 2022 19:52

To: Clineyt Yavuzcan

Subject: Thank you for the participation in the Tech City Conclave - 2022 held at Assam,
India

To,

MR. CUNEYT YAVUZCAN

First Counsellor,

Deputy Head of Mission

Embassy of the Republic of Turkey,
New Delhi, India.

Greetings from Assam Electronics Development Corporation (AMTRON)!

It was a pleasure meeting with you and host you at the Tech City, Guwahati, Assam on Friday, April 22,
2022 and making your acquaintances. We would like to thank you for your gracious presence at our Tech
City at Guwahati.

We trust that you and your loved ones, in India and in Turkey, are coping well in this challenging time that
demand extraordinary resilience. Our hearts g0 out to anyone who has been impacted by the virus in your
Country and we, the people of Assam stand with those in the frontline combating it,

During our meeting at the Tech City at Guwahati, we were pleased to introduce AMTRON, a wholly owned
enterprise of the Government of Assam (INDIA) and its rich experience of over 38 years in delivering
products and solutions pertaining to Information and Communication Technology (ICT) sector, to you. We
are pleased to state that today, AMTRON has become almost indispensable for any ICT activity in the entire
North-East region of India, be it for consultancy, design, standardization or taking up turnkey projects for
development of IT infrastructure having global presence.

With the rich and proven experience, expertise and domain knowledge related to ICT sector, we would like
to take our discussion forward with you in connection with finding possible ways of cooperation between
us. We are also keen in getting introduced to Turkish companies operating in the ICT sectors. Should you
find it meaningful, we proposed to open up a dialogue with Turkish companies to explore possibility of
working together on domestic and international levels through VC at mutually convenient schedule next
month.

Please also feel free to reach out if you wish to discuss ideas of mutual growth and cooperation.

We look forward hearing from you and to establish a long term mutually beneficiary relationship with you
and the Hon'ble Government of Turkey.



Thanks & kind regards,

Gaurav Dhwaj

Legal, Regulatory & International Relationship
AMTRON

(+91) 9910318761; gaurav.dhwaj@amtron.in

Assam Undertaking



